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Petition 
 
We the undersigned stand against the proposed reforms to sex laws and stand for the Nordic 
Model to be implemented in the Northern Territory. 
 
The exploitation of sex workers through the legislation of brothels is not and never will be 
acceptable.  
 
We demand legislation that puts the welfare of sex workers at the centre and does not normalise 
exploitation as a cultural norm. 
 

Response 
      
Given that public consultation has only just closed, it would be premature to commit to the 
reform as outlined in the petition; however, the petitioners' views are noted.  
 
I can advise that further information will be provided after full consideration of all submissions 

received during the consultation have been assessed. 
 
 
 
 

 


